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Joy, Fortitude and Love 

 

Aim for the year 

 

ñLet your light 
shine for othersò 
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Team Captains 2016 ñ 17 

We know that as a school we have much to be proud of. We are build-

ing upon solid foundations in terms of those who came before us. 

We each have our individual talents. At the same time, our talents are not simply 

for ourselves. When we talk about individual growth, development  and the suc-

cess that comes from this process, we are not saying that self is where it ends. 

We all have so much to offer to others. And we live in a very giving school commu-

nity. We seek to share our talents: between teachers and students, between older 

students and younger students, between 

parents and the school, our local com-

munity and the world community, as well 

as between the many friends of the 

school, past and present. We aim to be 

the school whose light cannot be hid-

den, whose light shines for others. 

Anthony Carty, Principal 

You are the light of the world. A town built on a hill cannot be hidden. Neither 

do people light a lamp and put it under a bowl. Instead they put it on its stand, 

and it gives light to everyone in the house. In the same way, let your light shine 

before others, that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in 

heaven. Matthew 5, 14-16 

Ciara Jones & Sarah MacMahon Jane Terry & Tanya Suhinthan Emily Appelby & Isobel Duffy 

Misneach Captain & Vice Captain Ćthas Vice-Captain and Captain Gr§ Vice-Captain and Captain 

Jubilee Book on sale 

The Teresian School Celebrating 50 years of Education is a won-

derful 220 page book full of history, memories, photographs and 

6th Year class lists from the beginning. 

Available to purchase at the school for û25! 
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TY Trip to Birr 

Lourdes Trip  

Transition Year students went on their annual two-day residential trip to Birr Outdoor Education Cen-

tre. They had a super time participating in lots of different land and water based activities, includ-

ing  canoeing, gorge-walking, pier jumping, rock climbing, abseiling, and bouldering.  This experience  

is designed to challenge the students and provides them with an opportunity to get to know each oth-

er better and to bond as a year.  

On Wednesday 7th September, five 6th Years and our teacher, Sarah, travelled to Lourdes, France as volunteers 

for the Dublin Diocesan Pilgrimage. We were immediately given a task as soon as we reached the airport. Our aim 

was to help transport the pilgrims around the airport and make them as comfortable as possible in the airport. It 

was something entirely out of all our comfort zones, however everyone there was extremely welcoming and our 

nerves were calmed.  

The spiritual aspect of Lourdes was something that took us all by surprise. The ceremonies were magical, beauti-

ful, an experience you cannot put into words ð the Anointing of the Sick, the Youth Mass, the Torchlight Proces-

sion, to name just a few. Our first ceremony was at the Grotto, where Our Lady appeared to Bernadette. It was an 

excellent introduction to Lourdes as it put into perspective what was to come for the rest of our stay. The Baths 

allowed us to deepen our faith even though the water was ice cold! However if you are invited to go to Lourdes, it 

would be impossible to turn down the Baths. 

The numerous pilgrims we met along the way shaped our experience of Lourdes. We noticed that whatever back-

ground or life they came from, Lourdes was a place of safety for them. It was their opportunity to be part of a 

community as the majority of the pilgrims were living alone. It gave them 

a sense of warmth as the hundreds of volunteers tried to make their 

experience as wonderful as their expectations. The stories, the laughter, 

the jokes, the songs, the performances at picnic touched us all and 

gave us true insight into the fun community of Lourdes.  

Lourdes was personally the greatest school-related event I have taken 

part in over the 10 years I have been attending the school. The insights 

it offered me are definitely something I will carry through for not only the 

remainder of my school days but for the rest of my life. I am ever so 

grateful to the school for giving me the opportunity to volunteer with the 

Dublin Diocesan Pilgrimage  and I certainly would encourage the upcoming 6th Years to apply for this life-changing 

experience. Kate McAleese 
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Maths Week  

STEM CLUB 
STEM club is back for another year. It takes place in the Green Lab every Friday from 8.10 am 

to 8.35 am. All students are welcome to attend. 

STEM Club provides opportunities for the students to become inspired by exploring science, 

technology, engineering and maths. So far this year, among other activities, students have had 

the opportunity to make their own spectrometer as well as dissecting a rat!  

The annual celebration of Maths Week took place 

on Wednesday 18th October in the form of a whole 

school quiz. All students worked together to solve 

questions involving problem-solving puzzles, pat-

terns, and geometric shapes to name just a few. 

Maths week has grown and grown in strength since 

its foundation in 2005. This year the school was 

delighted to accept an invitation to Google on Barrow Street where a number of Transition 

Year students got hands-on experience of how Mathematics is useful in an abundance of 

areas in the company, including the importance of computer science. 

On the 5th of October, Anne Marie Kinsella, Sa-

rah Domoney, Aoife Casey and Lana Fitzgerald 

went to Castleknock College to take part in a 

Spanish debate. The motion was 'The Spanish 

Oral Exam should be compulsory' and the Teresi-

an team were opposing the motion. After every-

one's speeches and questions from each team, 

the Teresian team won the debate! The best 

speaker of the night was awarded to Sarah Do-

money. The Teresian Spanish Debating Team 

will now move on to the next round of debates 

and enter the cup/plate section! We would like 

to wish them the best of luck in the next round 

on 9th November! Lana Fitzgerald, Aoife Casey, Sarah Domoney, 

Anne Marie Kinsella 

Spanish Debating  


